
NOTICE RE ERROR IN PRIMARY BALLOTS 
 

Please take notice that the following ballot question was inadvertently placed 
on the ballot for the August 13, 2024, primary election: 

Move To A Five Supervisor Town Board 

Shall Option A, providing for a five-member town board of supervisors, be 
adopted for the government of the Town? 

Under Minnesota law, a ballot question regarding changing options for 
organizing the Township’s form of government, must be submitted to the 
electors at an annual town election – not at a primary election.  The next 
annual town election will be held on November 5, 2024. As such, the Option A 
ballot question referenced above will be on the November 5, 2024 general 
election ballot. 

Pursuant to an Order issued by the Isanti County District Court any vote for or 
against, Option A – Five Supervisor Town Board, submitted as part of the 
August 13, 2024 primary election has been declared invalid. Please disregard 
the above referenced ballot question when casting your vote at the primary 
election. All other votes cast on the primary election ballot shall be counted. 

The Township apologizes for the error in the ballot and for any inconvenience 
this error may cause the Township’s voters. If you have any questions 
regarding this matter please contact any member of the Town Board. The Town 
Board members’ contact information is located on the Township’s website at 
www.oxfordtownship.us. 

http://www.oxfordtownship.us/

